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Caritas Burundi is recruiting a Chief of Party (CoP) for an anticipated USAID bilateral
community health activity in Burundi. The purpose of this five-year project is to accelerate
reductions in maternal, newborn, and child morbidity and mortality through increased
community engagement in malaria surveillance and response and the increased access to and
availability of quality maternal, newborn, and child health family planning messages,
communication and information.

  

The detailed Terms of Reference are available on the bulletin board located at the entrance of
Caritas Burundi as well as on its website www.caritas-burundi.org

  

Application files will be deposited in a closed envelope with mention of the position at the
national headquarters of Caritas Burundi located in Bujumbura, MUKAZA Commune, Rohero
Zone, Avenue du Grand Séminaire 03B.

  

Applications can also be sent via the following e-mail address:

  

ressources_humaine@caritas-burundi.org            

  

The deadline for applications initially scheduled for December 08, 2023 at 3 p.m. is extended by
one month. Therefore, the new date for the submission of applications is set no later than
January 08, 2024 at 9 a.m. sharp .

  

Citizens of Burundi are encouraged to apply. Third Country Nationals and other expats are also
eligible for this role

  

Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted.

  

NB: The TDRs can be downloaded from this link: Download .
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